
WE ARE HAVING A PAINT PARTY 
Last week during worship 
announcements, Anna Louise, Scott and 
Journey informed us of the need to paint 
the education wing of our building. This 
Sunday, a sign-up sheet is available in the Entryway. 
Taking advantage of our members time and talent, we are 
able to save the church THOUSANDS of dollars. This is 
what we are asking: 
1.   Get a group together to adopt a room(s)/space to paint 

a.  Friends/Family 
b.  Committee 
c.   Small Group or Bible Study Group 
d.  Individual 

2.   Pick a Room (s) or space and sign-up 
3.   Coordinate a time to meet (Write that date and time on 
the paint can on the sign-up board) Our desire is to 
coordinate all the painting between Saturday, June 22 - 
June 30th. 

a.   Building is open from 7 AM – 9 PM only. Do not 
go before or past these hours as the church's fire 
alarm is armed and will set off alarms. 
b.  Office staff can help coordinate groups, if needed 

4.   Gather supplies from available cart (just come at your 
designated time, no need to bring anything ahead of time, 
Facilities and Maintenance will be purchasing all the 
supplies ahead of time). 
5.   Paint your Room (s) or spaces, make it a party, bring 
some music, some snacks and HAVE FUN! 
 

Of course if painting isn't your thing, we will accept 
monetary donations to purchase paint and supplies. 
Checks can be made out to GSLC with the word "Painting" 
in the memo line. For Thrivent members, you might also 
consider setting up a "Thrivent Action Team" around our 
painting event, 3 members have already done this. Contact 
the office for further details if you would like to know more 
about how to do this. 


